
November 17, 2021 

Dept. of Space and Astronautical Science, 

School of Physical Sciences, SOKENDAI 

 

Note to Applicants for the entrance examination (3-year Doctoral program) 

    

In response to the current situation of the COVID-19 pandemic, the 
entrance exams in January 2022 will be conducted online.  

 

The schedule (Friday, Jan. 21, 2022) has not been changed. 

  

We will have a connection test for the applicants and the examiner 
nearly a week prior to the examination, to avoid any troubles on the 
examination day. 
More details and the test schedule will be sent to you by email later. 
Please make sure to set up your e-mailer to receive email from 
@jaxa.jp and do not forget to check your email regularly. 

  

There are two things you need to prepare before the connection test: 

1) Install zoom to the device you would use for the exam, 

 and learn how to use it. 

2) Prepare camera, microphone and speaker that can be connected to 

the device of 1). 

 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Contact: 

Student Affairs Section,                                 

Management and Integration Department,  

the Institute of Space and Astronautical Science, JAXA 

e-mail：sokendai@ml.jaxa.jp 

    


